
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

2017 Escape from Alcatraz Triathlon Swim Portion Officially Cancelled 
 
Due to a small craft advisory and heavy wind conditions, the city of San Francisco Police 
Department Marine Division, and the Escape from Alcatraz Triathlon race officials have decided to 
officially cancel the swim portion of the 2017 Escape from Alcatraz Triathlon race today. The safety 
of the participants is the top priority. Due to this advisory, the smaller safety support vessels, 
including kayaks and paddleboards, necessary to support the swimmers cannot be in the water 
safely. The race will continue with a modified course, which will include an 18-mile bike ride and an 
8-mile run with a start time of approximately 8:30 a.m., at Marina Green. 
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Shelbi Okumura 415/846-1551 
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